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bbwilbur@frontier.com
From:
Date:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

"Gwyn Staton" <gwynstaton1@msn.com>
Tuesday, February 19, 2013 10:19 AM
"Cathie Harrison" <cathieanne@aol.com>; <bbwilbur@frontier.com>
"Susie Pettersen" <bspettersen@earthlink.net>; <whshed@live.com>; <tdahl@shorelinefire.com>
RE: meeting?

When are we getting the report? and there is no need to spend money on an architect untii then I undeerstood.
we need to conserve our funds. I can't get there until sunday afternoon but I am happy to tune in by phone. I
am still out of town.
Gwyn Staton
7506 34th Ave NW
Seattle, Wa. 98117
206-784-6044
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic
Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521, and is intended only for the person or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure
dissemination, copying, forwarding or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

To: bbwilbur@frontier.com
Subject: Re: meeting?
From: cathieanne@aol.com
CC: gwynstaton1@msn.com; bspettersen@earthlink.net; whshed@live.com; tdahl@shorelinefire.com
Date: Tue, 19 Feb 2013 11:24:12 -0500
Good Morning I checked with Jean this week - we are waiting for the pool report, Bob. I'll call Harry, since he wasn't at the latest
meeting.
After the pool report, there needs to be an inspection of the pipes/plumbing in order to produce an accurate RFP
(request for proposal), which is then sent out for bid. We are also waiting for info from the architect. This is a
'process' for an acceptable, cost-effective solution for more than this summer, not a quick fix. After proposals
come in, the board needs to craft an initiative for the residents to vote on, to see if they will fund the rehab.
Cathie

-----Original Message----From: bbwilbur <bbwilbur@frontier.com>
To: Cathie Harrison <cathieanne@aol.com>
Cc: Gwyn Staton <gwynstaton1@msn.com>; Susie Petersen (preferred) <bspettersen@earthlink.net>; Ed
Delahanty <whshed@live.com>
Sent: Mon, Feb 18, 2013 5:27 pm
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Subject: meeting?

Hi Catherine,
Re our Feb 28 deadline, several of us are hoping there will be a meeting of the committee to develop a
recommendation, and of course, to apply the latest info to that.
Harry and I were thinking maybe this weekend???

2/14/2015

